
 
 

Paint the ​BFA​ rock is back! 
But with the current uncertainty of what this year will look like, we will be 

offering dates to paint it, as we proceed through this year. The first 4 weeks of 
school are now up on the SignUpGenius and we will add/announce new dates, as 

we know more. 
Please don’t pay in My School Bucks until you have secured your date in 

SignUpGenius, as we cannot offer refunds. 
Link to SignUpGenius 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0444aaa72aa7fc1-bfaspirit2

